WRITTEN TESTIMONY

HOUSE AGRICULTURE & NATURAL RESOURCES COMMITTEE

Please vote NO on Bill HB2099. The KMGA group is not an organized group capable,

in my opinion, of being the committee members. There has been much dissension

and arguing within the group and many have resigned. The .50 would put an added
burden on the producers who do not need any help with marketing currently. We

have raised goats for the last 11 years and have been members of KMGA for a number
of years but dropped out about 3 years ago due to the constant bickering among the group.
I feel that the majority of goat producers in the state are opposed to the bill as written

(in a very generalized format).

Thank you for your consideration.

Claudia Williams
424 Wind Rd
Herington, KS 67449
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